
Office of the Illinois

State Fire Marshal
"Partnering With the Fire Service to Protect Illinois"

Division of Elevator Safety

Request ID:  24525

Approval Date: March 10, 2022

Kyle Arnold

1710 N Randall Rd

Elgin, Illinois 60123

Your Certificate of Operation extension request has been received and approved.  

You have 60 days from the date of this letter to have your conveyance inspected and 

complete the Certificate of Operation application process.  No further extensions 

will be granted. This letter must be posted on the controller of your conveyance.

Sincerely,

Robert Capuani

Director, Elevator Safety Division

James R. Thompson Center ∙ 100 West Randolph Street ∙ Suite 4-600 ∙ Chicago, Illinois 60601


